
 
Dear praying friends, we’ve got Great News: Jesus is still King, and Jesus is still using you and me to reach people!  
This newsletter is to encourage you with some of the AMAZING things Jesus has been doing. And there’s even more at: 
https://www.facebook.com/SohmerFamily/ or https://blog.Luke-15.org 

We’re Thankful For: 

 We’re thankful to be 77.7% of being fully-funded, 
and trusting God for the remaining 22.3%.  

 We’re thankful for the SUPER Mission Field on 
Campus! We get to reason with Atheists, 
Agnostics, LGBTQ+, Cultists, you name it.  

 We’re thankful for the 
TREMENDOUS Mission Field in 
the Subways under Boston. 
We meet people from around 
the world. We are able to 
have amazing Gospel 
conversations, give away 
thousands of Gospel Booklets 
(in many languages), and hundreds of Gospel of 
John Books!!!  

 We’re thankful that the State Prison invites Mark 
to go in and serve as Chaplain to over 70 men every 
month. The Inmates are very thankful for the Bible 
Teaching and pay attention so so well!  

 We’re 
thankful 
for 
Christmas, 
because 
unbelievers 
tend to be 
more open 
to the Gospel than usual during the holidays. It’s 
outstanding to share Jesus at Festivals and in the 
Subway in December.  

 We’re thankful for opportunities for Mark to preach 
at Churches and Chapels. We LOVE building up 
Christians to be effective Ambassadors for Christ! 

 We’ve posted LOTS of new Adult and Kids messages 
at: https://www.youtube.com/SohmerLuke15 

 

This is so so so  so 
awesome!!! Mark 
started a 14-part 
Apologetics Class via 
Zoom with Christians 
from Africa! 

We had Pastors, 
Teachers, Evangelists, and Church Workers from 
Ethiopia, Kenya, Malawi, South Africa, Tanzania, 
Uganda, and Zambia. The Students speak the following 
languages: Amharic, Bemba, Chichewa, Lala, Oromifa, 
Sidamigna, Swahili, Tigrinya, and Wolayitigna. 

One brother said he had been 
“praying for Apologetics 
Training” and this was the 
answer to his prayers. 

So far we’ve graduated two 
different classes of students and 
plan to do more in the future!  

We are a faith-based ministry 
and are 100% reliant on 
donations from those who 
support our work. 
Would you join our Ministry 
Team with a monthly 
donation?  
Monthly and One-Time 
donations keep us on the 
streets talking to the Lost about Jesus. 
You are reaching people for Christ through us.  
Thank you for your commitment to this ministry!  
https://donate.Luke-15.org has instructions to join our 
Ministry Team. Please contact us (603-244-6292 or 
mark@Luke-15.org) with any questions.  
We thank God for you! With love in Christ,   
Mark, Shelby, Vivienne, Juliana, Caleb & Gabriella 
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We want to brag on Jesus for 
protecting our 22-year-old daughter, 
Juliana, who was in a car wreck! Her 
car rolled over TWICE (the long way) 
and spun around 180 degrees.  

Here’s the CRAZY parts!!! (Praises!!!): 

 She easily could have slammed into 
a telephone pole nearby, or 
oncoming traffic. That didn't happen. Praise God! 
 The car jerked to the left, but Juliana says she didn't turn. Had the 

car NOT jerked to the left, she would have gone over the 
embankment on the right, and rolled down into a brook.  
 We don't know why the car turned left suddenly. Our Mechanic 

confirmed that nothing mechanically broke under the car to make 
that happen. We believe it was Divine intervention.  

 

 There was glass everywhere, but not a single 
cut on Juliana. She didn’t even get a bruise from 
the seatbelt. Crazy! 
 Juliana’s back and headaches are gone and she 

appears to be healed from her Concussion! 
 A generous 

donor we 
don’t even 
know GAVE 
HER a 
replacement 
car for FREE 
so she could 
return to work full-time to save-up for college. 

Thanks to everyone who prayed for Juliana!!! 
 

   

  

  
We invite you to watch a short video that illustrates our family’s evangelism work at: https://movie.Luke-15.org  

 

It’s terrific reasoning with 
Students on campus! 

After our Open-Air Gospel 
messages, we offer Gospel of 
John books. Lots of people take 
them, like this kind woman. 

The kids pay attention to the Bible preaching so well at 
School Chapel Services. We love doing these!!! 

Teaching the Bible to 
kiddos is such and honor! 

For the fifth year, Mark had the honor to teach twice-per week 
through the month of January an Evangelism Class at a local Christian 
High School. And then he brought them down into the Subway to put 
into practice what they learned. (Photo is of the class in the Subway.) 

The Teens experienced for themselves that strangers really do stop to 
listen, they really do stop to talk, they really do take Gospel Booklets, 
and Bibles, and that Jesus really does use Teenagers for His Kingdom! 

One student said that it broke her heart to see so many people 
perishing apart from Christ, and she wishes she could reach them all 
with God’s rescue plan. Now that is someone God will use! 

Another student said that he’s seriously considering becoming a full-
time Evangelist. Hallelujah!!!  

   

 

 

 

 

 

Pippin the 
Evange-doodle 
is TERRIFIC at 
breaking the ice 
with students 
on Campus! 

 

 


